
BALDWIN SCHOOL OF PUERTO RICO 
INVITES YOU 

TO A UNIQUE EDUCATIONAL OPPORTUNITY                                                                                                      

FOR HEADS OF SCHOOLS, PRINCIPALS, TEACHERS, THERAPISTS AND PARENTS                      
UNITING EFFORTS TO ADDRESS THE ESCALATING PROBLEM OF DRUG USE AMONG TEENAGERS. 

Date: Tuesday, May 15 2018 at 6pm  
AT BALDWIN SCHOOL OF PUERTO RICO’S VISUAL AND PERFORMING ARTS CENTER 

 

CONFERENCE BY: STACEY HODGES                
CLINICAL DIRECTOR OF FAMILY CENTER FOR RECOVERY 

Prevention, Addiction and Mental Health 

 

Adolescent development and the pathways to substance 
use disorder

Stacey Hodges is a Licensed Mental Health Counselor in the State of Florida. Stacey 
received her BA in business and her MA in Counseling Psychology. Stacey has been 
helping adolescents, adults and families for over 18 years. Stacey is a Qualified 
Supervisor which allows her to help professionals obtain licensure in the State of 
Florida. Stacey has dedicated her life to helping individuals learn the tools necessary 
to overcome the challenges of having a psychiatric disorder. 

SPACES ARE LIMITED                                                                     
RSVP: María del Llano T. (787) 720-2423 Ext. 253 E. mdelllano@baldwin-school.org                                              

Josefina Muñoz C. (561)307-6444 E. jmunoz@fcfrmd.com 

 


